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Mr. Pielli called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm 

 

In addition to the Task Force members, approximately 35 members of the public attended this 

Interactive Public Workshop. 

 

Chris Pielli welcomed everyone to the first Comprehensive Plan Interactive Public 

Workshop.  He thanked the attendees for joining the Comp Plan Task Force for this public 

workshop. 

 

Mr. Pielli turned the meeting over to consultants Ray Ott and Nanci Sarcinello. 

 

Mr. Ott introduced what a Comprehensive Plan is and what it means for the Township’s planning 

efforts.  Mr. Ott stated that the Pennsylvania Municipalities Planning Code requires a 

municipality to update its Comp Plan on a regular basis.  He stated a Comp Plan has specific 

requirements to study, including traffic, pedestrian access and circulation, land use, and other 

important topics. 

 

Mr. Ott turned the meeting over to consultant Nanci Sarcinello who described tonight’s process 

and how the participants should mark up the maps at each station.  She described the “toolkit” 

for providing comment, again, using the map at each station.  She stated that each of the 

participant groups should address each of the toolkit issue areas to provide comment. 

 

Ms. Sarcinello stated that at the conclusion of the allotted time for the overall process and issue 

area, each table will provide an overview of their comments for each group. 

 

Ms. Sarcinello started the clock on the initial issue and each subsequent issue area is allotted a 

20-minute timeframe. 

 

For the final portion of the meeting, each table of participants presented a brief summary of their 

discussions from the Interactive Workshop. 



 

The next Comprehensive Plan Task Force meeting is scheduled for May 22, 2018.  The April 

meeting has been cancelled, as the consultants will take that time to compile the online and paper 

surveys submitted to the Task Force by Township residents.   

 

The Interactive Public Workshop was adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Casey LaLonde 

 


